Hooksett Sewer Commission December 17, 2019 Workshop Minutes

This workshop was held from 10:00am through 12:00pm. Present were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Frank Kotowski, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Superintendent Bruce Kudrick, Chris Cole and Bob Lucic. The Sewer Commission requested an informational meeting with Chris Cole and Bob Lucic to gather expert advice on whether or not the Sewer Commission is obligated to present their budget to the Town of Hooksett's Budget Committee and whether the Budget Committee has the jurisdiction to cut the sewer budget. Bob Lucic and Chris Cole are drafting up a letter and a copy of the letter will be sent to the Budget Committee and Town Administrator. No decisions were made in this workshop.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clerk

HOOKSETT SEWER DEPARTMENT DATE RECEIVED 1-7-20

| INITIAL | COMMENTS |
|--|--|
| on a series of the series of t | The second secon |
| er C | |
| YRL | NALIFORNIO TUMBO O TUM |